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Labrador 
Litter 
Registration  
Limitation 
(LRL) Scheme  
Registration 
Regulations

Following on from the lengthy consultation process, instigated 
by NZKC’s three Labrador clubs, agreement was reached by more 
than the 75% support required that all proposed health testing 
be implemented. 

As a consequence of the above, the new Registration Regulations 
to be adopted were advertised in the November, 2016 edition of 
the Dog World calling for submissions by 31 January, 2017. With 
no submissions received, Executive Council agreed 
at their February, 2017 meeting that as 
originally advertised the new regulations 
would be put in place from 1 June, 2017. 
The regulations will apply to progeny 
whelped on or after that date. 

Peter Dunne 
Director Secretary

AGILITY REGULATION CHANGES
The following regulations have been amended in recent times and are now effective (as of 1 March, 2017). The changes can be 
sighted in full in updated regulations as displayed on the NZKC website. http://www.nzkc.org.nz/rulesreg.html

1.	 Up contacts on A‐frame will not be judged – Regulation 13.6.3.3

2.	 Starts – responsibility of Judges to indicate before competitor may start – Regulations 7.2.2 & 13.7.3.

3.	 Collapsible tunnel – 5m before and after – Regulation 13.13.2

4.	 Weave – consistency with Elementary A mistakes being faulted – Regulation 13.8

5.	 Running orders

i.	 minis and micros together – Regulation 11.1.2.1

ii.	 changing running order – Regulation 11.3.3 & 6.13

6.	 Jumpers paired – mixed heights to be default – Regulation 17.3.3.1

7.	 Landing side (back side) on jumps – Regulation 5.4.3.1

8.	 Entry fee refunds – Regulation 5.2.15

9.	 Run‐offs and re‐runs – Regulations 13.10.4 & 13.10.5

DNA TESTING  
OF  
EXPORTED 
DOGS

In November, 2016 Executive Council was made aware of a 
situation where a dog exported to Europe was DNA tested 
to confirm parentage with the results confirming that the 
sire as shown on the NZKC Certified Export Pedigree was 
not the father of the dog.

As a consequence of the above and to protect the integrity 
of its Registry and the international reputation of the NZKC, 
Executive Council agreed that all pure-bred dogs being 
exported shall have been DNA tested to confirm parentage 
before a Certified Export Pedigree will be provided.  For the 
sake of clarity the same will apply where frozen semen has 
been utilised.

In the first instance, it was also agreed that the 
proposal be advertised in the April edition of the  
NZ Dog World calling for submissions. 

Submissions by May 31, 2017 to:

Director Secretary

NZKC

Private Bag 50903

PORIRUA 5240 (or by email to) 

secretary@nzkc.org.nz


